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Ereecy  McNeal

From: Ereecy  McNeal on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, July 19, 2019 4:41 PM
To: 'MayorStoddard@gmail.com'
Subject: RE: Energy efficiency standards; Docket Nos. 20190015 to 20190021

Good Afternoon, Philip Stoddard 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Numbers 20190015 to 20190021, and 
forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
 
 
Have a great day, 
 
Public Service Commission 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: MayorStoddard@everyactioncustom.com [mailto:MayorStoddard@everyactioncustom.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 19, 2019 4:40 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Energy efficiency standards; Docket Nos. 20190015 to 20190021 
 
Dear Clerk Florida PSC Clerk, 
 
Over 5 years, my wife and I reduced the annual electricity consumption of our home by 50%, an annual rate of 10% / 
year.  That was without changing our appliances.  We have replaced appliances as the old ones wear out and our 
consumption has continued to drop. 
 
We have a hard time accepting FPL's assertion that ZERO is the right target for state efficiency standards.   
 
Please set a significantly higher and more realistic energy efficiency standard for our electric utilities.  It will help 
Floridians economically and will help lower greenhouse gas emissions for the benefit of all. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Sincerely, 
Philip Stoddard 
Miami, FL 33143 
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Ereecy  McNeal

From: Ereecy  McNeal
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 4:50 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: FW: Energy efficiency standards; Docket Nos. 20190015 to 20190021

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Ereecy McNeal On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Friday, July 19, 2019 4:41 PM 
To: 'MayorStoddard@gmail.com' 
Subject: RE: Energy efficiency standards; Docket Nos. 20190015 to 20190021 
 
Good Afternoon, Philip Stoddard 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Numbers 20190015 to 20190021, and 
forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
 
 
Have a great day, 
 
Public Service Commission 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: MayorStoddard@everyactioncustom.com [mailto:MayorStoddard@everyactioncustom.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 19, 2019 4:40 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Energy efficiency standards; Docket Nos. 20190015 to 20190021 
 
Dear Clerk Florida PSC Clerk, 
 
Over 5 years, my wife and I reduced the annual electricity consumption of our home by 50%, an annual rate of 10% / 
year.  That was without changing our appliances.  We have replaced appliances as the old ones wear out and our 
consumption has continued to drop. 
 
We have a hard time accepting FPL's assertion that ZERO is the right target for state efficiency standards.   
 
Please set a significantly higher and more realistic energy efficiency standard for our electric utilities.  It will help 
Floridians economically and will help lower greenhouse gas emissions for the benefit of all. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Sincerely, 
Philip Stoddard 
Miami, FL 33143 




